College of Arts and Sciences

Office of the Dean

Eisenhower Hall

Manhattan, Kansas 66506-1005
913-532-6900

September 29, 1992

Dr. Virgil Wallentine

Department of Computing and
Information Sciences

Nichols Hall

UNIVERSITY

Dear Virg:

I wanted to write to you to after our meeting last week with the hearing
panel, but things have been somewhat hectic around here with Role and
Aspiration, and it has taken me this long to get to you. | appreciate the fact
that we were able to work through this process on the relocation of CIS
with integrity and mutual respect even though it has been a very difficult
issue for both of us. | would like to send you and your faculty colleagues
my very best wishes for a successful and productive future in the College of
Engineering.

Yours,,gincerely,
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Peter Nicholls
Dean




